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NOTICE TO PORT USERS AND TENANTS 
 

BRIDGE RECONSTRUCTION  
EAST WAY ROAD 

PORT OF NEWPORT 
 

1800HRS WED 22ND JANUARY 2014 
TO 

0600HRS THU 23RD JANUARY 2014 
 

 

The essential bridge reconstruction Works are 

reaching a key stage.   

 

During this period, the new bridge beams are to be 

erected.  The roadway will continue to be operated 

as a single carriageway road, controlled by traffic 

lights/stop-go boards throughout but in this instance 

please expect some additional disruption. 

 

ABP apologise for any inconvenience that these 

essential works cause and appreciate your co-

operation. 

 
MARK ELLIOTT   20TH JAUNUARY 2014 


